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Dear Godrevy Class, 

I am writing you this letter to let you know how much I am missing you all and seeing your smiling 

faces every day. I hope that you are all well and have been enjoying this special time at home 

with your families. Although time away from school may seem a little difficult and strange, it is 

important to make the most of your time and keep busy. My top tips are to do something active 

each day, make learning fun and be kind to each other. 

I hope that you are all busy with the home learning projects for Year 3 and 4 on the school 

website. I have been delighted to see many of your emails to me showing your finished 

Egyptian canopic jars, outdoor learning and examples of your home learning books you have 

completed with your families. I have loved seeing all the things you have been up to. Keep the 

emails coming in, I would be delighted to see more! 

Whilst I have been at home, I have been busy reading a lot of books, gardening and finishing 

my new house (painting and decorating) and of course eating lots of chocolate (you know I 

love that). Additionally, I have been teaching my three children at home and have really 

appreciated the time to get outdoors with them cycling and walking in the woods near my 

house. My family even made a slip and slide in my garden and had fun with the hosepipe and 

soap! We have made many special memories during the time off and I hope you are making 

some too. 

Whilst we are away from school and our normal routine in Godrevy Class, I would like for you to 

practise your times tables and read daily and learn a new skill which you could tell me about 

when we come back to school. 

During your time at home I have a few challenges that I would love for you to complete: 

1. Camp outside and star gaze. 

2. Design a board game for you and your family to play. 

3. Build the biggest tower you can out of marshmallows and spaghetti or biscuits (take a photo 

and tell me your height). 

4. Make a house for nature in your garden (e.g. a bug hotel, hedgehog home, frog den or bird 

box). 

5. Choose a science experiment to do https://www.weareteachers.com/easy-science-experiments/  

6. Design your own keep fit circuit / workout for you and your family (take photos). 

I am so proud of you all and what you have already achieved in the school year so far! I 

can’t wait to see you soon and look forward to hearing all your stories about your time at 

home. 

Finally, I want to say, look for the positives in each day. Stay Safe, keep smiling and most of all 

enjoy yourself.  

Mrs Quick 
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